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The AFA Committee would like to call for expressions of interest from accredited Judges to undertake the role of Supervisory judge for a two-year term, commencing from 1st November 2019.

The role of the Supervisory Judge is basically to mentor and assist in the development of AFA Judges. The Supervisory Judge oversees the training of stewards, timekeepers and Judges and the marking of submitted exam papers. The Supervisory Judge encourages all Judges to develop their skills and provides a discussion forum whereby Judges can exchange opinions and views on matter such as Rules and Policies of the AFA.

A more complete understanding of the structure of AFA Judges accreditation process and the role of the Supervisory Judge can be obtained via reference to the AFA web page –use the Site Map and click on Judges Accreditation to access.

Expressions of interest should be submitted to the AFA Secretary via email by no later than 1st September 2019. Submissions should include a brief statement of up to 200 words in support of interest in the position.

If further information as to the role and responsibilities of the Supervisory Judge are required it is suggested that contact be made with the existing Supervisory Judge Phil Lea by phone or email.

Brian Lindsay (AFA Secretary)





